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Subject: Re: Jasper Digital Waiver Applica3on
Date: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 at 4:01:11 PM Central Daylight Time
From: Candra Brasel
To: Traci Holland (ADE)
CC: Ginny Stroud (ADE), Melissa Matus (ADE), Deborah Coffman (ADE)
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This email is to verify that this waiver information is correct.

Thank you,

Candra

On Tue, May 25, 2021 at 3:57 PM Traci Holland (ADE) <Traci.Holland@ade.arkansas.gov> wrote:

Dr. Brasel,

 

Thank you for speaking with me regarding waivers on Jasper’s Digital Learning applica3on.  As we
discussed, the State Board of Educa3on will review your applica3on this Thursday.  Please reply all to this
email to verify your waiver requests are correct.

 

A[endance: Jasper School District does need this waiver; the district is u3lizing asynchronous 9-12 virtual
instruc3on.

 

Please reply to all verifying this waiver informa3on is correct.  Thank you!

 

Traci Holland

District Support Specialist

Arkansas Department of Educa3on

Division of Elementary and Secondary Educa3on

Public School Accountability, Federal Programs

One Capitol Mall, Rm. 4C 300

Li[le Rock, AR 72201

501-682-4390

mailto:Traci.Holland@ade.arkansas.gov
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-- 

Dr. Candra Brasel
Superintendent
Jasper School District
600 School St.
Jasper, AR 72641
870.446.2223

This email is being sent from a Jasper SD Staff member. 
The informa3on contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confiden3al informa3on. It is intended
only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby no3fied that any
review, dissemina3on, distribu3on or duplica3on of this communica3on is strictly prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message and any
a[achments.


